
Subject: RE: Power Supply for Containers
From: "Viola, Rica" <RViola@portla.org>
Date: 07/24/2017 01:48 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Thank you for the info.

Where does that leave us with regard to having some of the POC tenants use trade booth containers
along the promenade?

Regards,
Rica

Rica.Viola
Property.Manager II
Direct:  310.732.3329
Main:    310.732.3860
rviola@portla.org

Port of Los Angeles
Real Estate Division
425 S. Palos Verdes Street
San Pedro, CA  90731
www.portoflosangeles.org

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:lparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 1:46 PM
To: Viola, Rica
Subject: Power Supply for Containers

Rica,

I've reached out to the company and they could not give me an answer because they said that the
containers have plugs but the amount of power they would use would depend on what gets plugged
into them.

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any
manner.
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